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president and Thank you to outgoing 
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CHAPTER UPDATE 
WHAT’S GOING ON IN YOUR LOCAL CHAPTER 

Thank you for the great leadership from our outgoing president Branden 

Schneider. We are happy to have him staying on with the chapter as the 

membership committee chair. Below are the board of governors for the 2020-

2021 ASHRAE society year. 

2020-21 Chapter Officers 

Nick Malahy  
President  

Kathleen Ellis  
Vice-President  

Gustavo Cantoral  
Secretary  

Megan Zak  
Treasurer  

 
2020-21 Chairs 

Victor Nino 
Govt. Affairs Committee Chair 

Charlie Meier 
Student Activities Committee Chair 

Heather Kozlowski 
YEA Committee Chair  

Marina Sharp  
Women in ASHRAE Committee Chair 

Kyle Welsh 
Refrigeration Committee Chair 

Shana Jones 
Historian  

Mike Anderson 
Golf Outing Chair 

Dave Schneider 
Scholarship Committee Chair 

Branden Schneider  
Membership Committee Chair  

Randy Sikkema 
Research Promotion Committee Chair 

 

KEEP UP TO DATE 

https://www.linkedin.com/groups/12243501/  

http://ashrae-wi.org/  

ashrae.wisconsin@gmail.com  

OPEN POSITIONS 

If you are interested in getting involved please email the chapter email address 

ashrae.wisconsin@gmail.com with the position title in the title of the email.  

Position: CTTC Chair 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

The ASHRAE-WI chapter is always looking for volunteers. There are opportunities 

that fit all levels of responsibility, from participating in a STEM day to organizing 

local conferences. Please email ashrae.wisconsin@gmail.com if you are interested 

in getting involved.  

   

   

ASHRAE 
ANNIVERSARIES: 

Congratulations! 
 

25 years 
Carol Lomonaco 
Kevin Pope 
Phil Bushong 
Robert Bayne 
Arthur Linden 
Carl Roberts 
Kevin Louis 
Mark Riehle 
 

35 years 
Russell Wudi 
Theodore Salgado 

 

 

45 years 
Keith Kempski 

 

NEW 
MEMBERS: 

Welcome! 

Catie Von Wormer 
Chad Burks 
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GOVERNMENT 
AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
UPDATE 
Wisconsin Economic Development 
Association References ASHRAE for 
Building Reopening Guidance 
 

Since the outbreak of COVID-19, the Government Affair Committee Chairs of all 

Wisconsin Chapters have conducted virtual meetings with Wisconsin 

government officials to continue discussing ASHRAE position statements 

including the ASHRAE Position Document on Infectious Aerosols.  

A virtual meeting was held with the offices of Senator Tammy Baldwin (D-WI) on 

May 7. Various topics were discussed including ASHRAE 90.1 (Energy Standard 

for Buildings), the ASHRAE Epidemic Task Force, and the AIM Act: a bill 

supported by ASHRAE that would authorize a 15-year phasedown of 

hydrofluorocarbons refrigerants (HFCs). 

The constant communication with Wisconsin government officials has paid off. 

The Wisconsin Economic Development Association mentions ASHRAE by name in 

its COVID-19 guidance for reopening businesses: ASHRAE is specifically 

mentioned in Manufacturing Guidelines, Gyms and Fitness Facilities 

Guidelines, Retail Services Guidelines and Warehouse and Wholesale 

Trades Guidelines. The guidelines also includes links to the position 

document on infectious aerosols. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
STAY TUNED FOR CHAPTER MEETINGS STARTING FALL 2020 

The ASHRAE golf outing at Chenequa country club is coming up July 27th. Please see the ASHRAE-WI website for updates on from the 

chapter.  

http://www.mmsend21.com/link.cfm?r=gFv-noe244TujwwtKtNDpg~~&pe=cvMvYqygg75I7XGU6xFvoymX08dXpW8AuURlUyG8YInmwhL62uZL1bwhnk2s9XHNM3WU2vXT4Z3Diec93WyUJQ~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
http://www.mmsend21.com/link.cfm?r=gFv-noe244TujwwtKtNDpg~~&pe=fv3qjieMTmClPQbsXJ69QxFVyj7qBe2hMf1p4cLEhzKae_2Hm0QXEIVe4qAiFZiYtTTlmIp6gY3gIW8SiVIrSw~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
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http://www.mmsend21.com/link.cfm?r=gFv-noe244TujwwtKtNDpg~~&pe=DQ88i7xcu85qAWfvZmGJOlSLzFqQgiBD6FAB6Pr2e4l7EaykA_VjvFg-5ngNWYAHBdtPdHv5xnlf8JF59YlSlw~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
http://www.mmsend21.com/link.cfm?r=gFv-noe244TujwwtKtNDpg~~&pe=JafKh1Sf7D5X-iy559qQxU3cHJFR3BnK0HKTkDvnYUpFDHNJCqX6YBKk4gSnqpd1MELp7jHl5zu2luSIy0GZpQ~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID
http://www.mmsend21.com/link.cfm?r=gFv-noe244TujwwtKtNDpg~~&pe=JafKh1Sf7D5X-iy559qQxU3cHJFR3BnK0HKTkDvnYUpFDHNJCqX6YBKk4gSnqpd1MELp7jHl5zu2luSIy0GZpQ~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID


 

 WELCOME PRESIDENT 
NICK MALAHY 
 

Nick has been involved in the ASHRAE Wisconsin chapter for over 

5 years serving as the membership and promotion chair before 

joining the officers’ team. Nick has spent over 7 years at Trane in 

the Milwaukee Office. Nick and his wife live in Wauwatosa and are 

proud of their two sons (2 y/o and 6 weeks). The Wisconsin 

chapter is excited to welcome him as the president for this society 

year.  

 

Our chapter would like to 

also extend a huge thank 

you to our outgoing 

president, Branden 

Schneider. Thank you for all 

the effort and time you have 

put into our chapter! 

 

BRANDEN SCHNEIDER 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 
WINNERS 
MIKE TEETER 

Mike Teeter is a junior at MSOE in the 5-year 

Architectural Engineering program. He is 

currently interning at EXP in their 

Milwaukee office.  

 

 

LOGAN STONE 

Logan Stone is recent graduate of MSOE. He demonstrated 
excellence as part of the team that took first place at the 
Mechanical Contractors Association of America Student Chapter 
competition.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

NICK MALAHY 


